
DISTRICT TWO 

   Intersection of SR 121 and George Hodges Road 

Project Website:  WWW.NFLROADS.COM/VPH 

State Road 121 Access Management 
Public Meeting 

Macclenny, Baker County, Florida 

Date:  Tuesday, July 11, 2023 
Open House:  4:30 p.m.—6:00 p.m. 

PresentaƟon  & Public Comment Period:  6:00 p.m. 

WELCOME 
The Florida Department of TransportaƟon (FDOT) 
welcomes you to the  SR-121 Access Management 
Public MeeƟng . 

PROJECT DESCRIPTION 

The FDOT is proposing an access management 
change at the intersecƟon of SR-121 and George 
Hodges Road by replacing the full   median opening 
to a direcƟonal median  opening.  This feature 
would restrict movements directly across SR-121 
on George Hodges Road, instead, requiring a right 
turn movement from George Hodges Road onto SR-
121. 

Access management improves safety by reducing the number of potenƟal conflict points by users of the 
transportaƟon network. 
The proposed direcƟonal median feature would reduce the number of conflict points at this intersecƟon, 
lessening the opportunity for crashes. 

How Does Access Management Improve Safety? 

Project LocaƟon 



Proposed Intersection Improvements 

PROJECT WEBSITE:  WWW.NFLROADS.COM/VPH 

ExisƟng Roadway Design 

Proposed Roadway Design 

We Welcome Your Comments 

· Complete a comment form and drop it in the comment box provided at tonight’s meeƟng. 

· Mail or email your comments to the Mr. David Tyler at the address provided below. 

· Deadline for comments:  July 21, 2023 

  CONTACT INFORMATION 
 
   David Tyler, P.E., AICP 
   Florida Department of TransportaƟon 
   1109 S. Marion Avenue 
   Lake City, Florida 32025 
   Phone:  (386) 961-7842 
   Email:  David.tyler@dot.state.fl.us 
 

Public parƟcipaƟon is solicited  without 
regard to race, color, sex, age,  religion, 
naƟonal origin,  disability or family   
status. 


